
From: Kathleen Prather
To: Lake County Clerk of the Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save the name Kelseyville
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 12:59:25 PM

As a longtime resident (75 years) of Kelseyville, I would like to see the Advisory Vote be included on the
November 5, 2024 ballot for the citizens of Kelseyville.   I recommend the voting area be designated as Kelseyville,
defined by the KVUSD boundary.

We have never honored Strong or Kelsey!  And never will.  Please help us keep the Kelseyville name of our
beautiful town.

Thank you,
Kathleen Prather
Sent from my iPad
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